
Living together in God’s amazing grace, we invite all people 

to know Christ, grow in Christ, and make Christ known. 

November 5, 2017 

Nazareth Evangelical  
Lutheran Church 
7401 University Avenue  
Cedar Falls, Iowa 50613 
319.266.7589 
 
 

Sunday Worship Services 
9:00 a.m. & 10:45 a.m. 
 
 

Pastor Brian King 
Senior Pastor 
brian.king@naz.org 
 
 

Pastor Denny Hanson 
Associate Pastor 
dennis.hanson@naz.org 
 
 

Pastor Bob Ericson 
Visitation/Teaching Pastor 
bob.ericson@naz.org 
 
 

Office Hours 
9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
Monday - Thursday 
9:00 a.m. to Noon 
Friday 
 
 

Prayer Chain 
Call the church office  
to have your concern  
placed on the Prayer Chain. 

 

Connect with Nazareth!  
www.naz.org 
facebook.com/MyNazareth 
twitter.com/mynazchurch 
instagram.com/mynazchurch 
 
Be Invitational! 
Invite your family, friends,  
and neighbors to worship 
with us at Nazareth. 

 

 

Mid-Week Ministries Announcements 

Walk in the Footsteps of Jesus:  Join Pastor 

Brian King and his wife, Jen, for a tour of the Holy 

Land next year from June 11 to June 20, 2018.  

Walk where Jesus walked, cruise the Sea of 

Galilee, climb the Mount of Olives, visit Jerusalem, 

see Bethlehem and more.  Information sessions 

will be held TODAY at noon in Room 160 and THIS  

Wednesday, November 8, at 6:00 p.m. in the 

Worship Center.  Pick up an informational brochure 

at the Welcome Desk today!   

In the Grip of Grace 
The Priesthood of All Believers 

The Wednesday Evening Meal will be served from 

5:00-5:45 this Wednesday.  The menu:  brats and hot 

dogs, seasoned fries, baked beans fruit and dessert. 

Cost of the meal is $4 per person or $15 for a family 

of four or more.  Children under three eat for free. 

The Senior Fellowship Lunch will be served at 

noon this Thursday.  The menu includes hamburgers, 

baked beans, creamy fruit salad and dessert.  Cost of 

the meal is $5.  Call 266-7589 to make a reservation. 

All Mid-Week Children’s and Student Ministry 

programs are on this week as normally scheduled.  

Check out our website at www.naz.org to learn more 

or follow Nazareth’s Facebook page for updates. 

All are welcome to serve! 

Kits and Quilts meets on Monday, November 6, from 

9:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.  Bring a sack lunch.  Call 

Sandra Heller at 319-266-8668 with questions. 

Foster Care:  A Foster Care overview session will be 

held at Nazareth in Room 158 this Friday, November 

10, from 1:00-2:00 p.m.  Please plan to attend to learn 

how you can help a child in need.  With questions, 

please email Bambi Schrader at bschrader@yss.org. 

November Needs:  Can you help support these 

ministries through a donation? 

 For November, the Nazareth Food and Essentials 

Pantry is seeking donations of toilet tissue. 

 For November, the Blessed Beginnings Learning 

Center is seeking donations of “Boogie Wipes”, 

“Free and Clear” laundry soap and dryer sheets. 

Please deliver donations to the Welcome Desk or 

email info@naz.org with questions. 

Body Recall Class:  All are welcome to join the 

Body Recall Class, which begins on November 13 

and concludes on December 22.  The class runs 

from 8:30 to 9:30 a.m. on Mondays, Wednesdays 

and Fridays in the Family Life Center gym.  Call 

Linnea Graen at 319-266-6195 with questions. 

Community Meal:  Every Tuesday, First United 

Methodist Church serves a free community meal 

from 4:30 to 6:00 p.m.  Nazareth takes a turn to 

prepare and serve the meal on the first Tuesday of 

every month.  Email barb.burbridge@naz.org to 

learn more about how you can help.  This meal is 

open to the public, and all are welcome to enjoy a 

time of good food and fellowship.  

The Kits and Quilts team recently sent a second 

shipment for the year to Lutheran World Relief.  

The total items sent in 2017 included 520 quilts, 4 

blankets, 214 Baby Care Kits, 701 Personal Care 

Kits, 25 Sewing Kits and 700 School Kits.  A huge 

THANK YOU to all who served to make this 

possible, with special thanks to Don Lilleskov and 

his team for loading and transporting the boxes. 

Thank you for participating in Ingathering 

Sunday on October 22!  If you have not yet had 

the opportunity to submit your pledge card and/or 

the Naz Next Steps Serve form, you may do so by 

bringing them to the Welcome Desk, by placing 

them into the offering plate on Sunday morning, by 

dropping them off in the church office, or by 

mailing them to the church office.  Both forms may 

also be completed at www.naz.org if you prefer to 

submit them online.   

Celebrations 

Job Openings  

Would you like to join our Children’s Ministry staff 

team?  Head to www.naz.org/careers.html to learn 

more about these current part-time openings: 

 Volunteer Coordinator (approx.15 hours per week) 

 Family Coordinator (approx. 10 hours per week) 

 KidzWOW (Worship on Wednesday) Coordinator 

(approx. 6 hours per week) 

Email Angie at angie.rath@naz.org with questions. 



The flowers at the pulpit are in memory of Gary 

Cawelti and Viola and Alfred Brocka from Joyce 

Cawelti. 

Hospitalized (as of November 1):   

Evelyn Lohman 

November 5, 2017 Church Council Nominations 

Sermon  - In the Grip of Grace: The Priesthood of All Believers 

      - Pastor Brian King 

Today’s Texts - 1 Peter 2:5-9 and Luke 10:1-12 

 

9:00 a.m. 

Prelude - Hymn Requests 

Gathering Hymn - For All the Saints - #174 (green) (vs. 1, 2, 4, 7, and 8) 

Children’s Song - Go, My Children, With My Blessing 

Offering - Nazareth Choir 

Communion - Come As You Are 

       - O Church, Arise 

       - Come and Fill Our Hearts 

Postlude - Fantasy Fanfare on Sine Nomine (arr. White) 

 

10:45 a.m. 

Opening Worship - Open Hands 

Offering - This I Believe (The Creed) 

Communion - Broken Vessels (Amazing Grace) 

Closing Worship - I Belong To You 

 

Worship Assistants: 

Nathaniel Parrish, Director of Music and Worship Arts (9:00) 

Nicki Toliver, Nazareth Choir Director (9:00) 

Jordan McDonald, Director of Music and Worship Arts (10:45) 

Chris Fenton, Worship/Technology Coordinator (9:00 and 10:45) 

Juanita Kimpston, Reader (9:00) 

Colby Cryer, Reader (10:45) 

 

 

As we live in response to God's amazing grace and love, the people of Nazareth value 

Welcome to Our Visitors!   

Whether you’re visiting from across town or out of state, we are so glad you are here!  Please take a moment to stop 

by the Welcome Desk for an information packet and a special gift.   

This Week at Nazareth Today at Nazareth 

The Wiggle Room, in Room 151 just outside 

the  Worship Center, is available each Sunday 

for parents with little ones who would like to use 

it.  In The Wiggle Room, there will be a live 

stream of both worship services, and toys and 

books for little ones to enjoy.  

The Naz Nursery is also open at each service 

for infants to three-year-olds, and is located 

near the Family Life Center gym.  

KidzRock (for Pre-K to 6th Graders) meets  

from 9:30-10:30 a.m. this morning. Children 

who go to KidzRock and are attending the 9:00 

service with their families will be dismissed from 

the service following the Children's Sermon to 

meet their leaders in Fellowship Hall.  Please 

use the check-in stations in  Fellowship Hall or 

near Door #6 prior to the worship service.  

Parents should pick up their children in their 

classrooms at 10:30 a.m.   

Confirmation (for 7th-9th Graders) meets 

from 9:30 to 10:30 a.m. this morning.  To learn 

more, email Lori Haag at lori.haag@naz.org. 

Naz Next Steps 

Grow and Serve:  Stop at the Naz Next Steps area to 

see how you can get connected with the classes and 

groups that meet this morning and all throughout the 

week; and to learn about opportunities to serve here 

at Nazareth and beyond our walls. 

Resource Subscriptions:  If you would like to renew 

your current subscription or to begin a new 

subscription to either of the following periodicals, 

please stop by the Welcome Desk to sign up: 

 Living Lutheran Magazine (no cost).  Please sign 

up TODAY, Sunday, November 5. 

 2018 Daily Text ($7.00 each).  Please sign up no 

later than Sunday, November 26.  You may pay for 

your copy when it arrives. 

With questions, please call Julia Voss at 266-7589. 

2018 Offering Envelopes are now available to be 

picked up from the tables in the education hallway  

Please email lori.haag@naz.org with questions. 

Children and Student Ministries 

The Nazareth Nominating Committee 

is seeking members who would like to 

serve on the Nazareth Church Council.  

Individuals should demonstrate a Christ

-like fruit of the Spirit in their lives; a 

Biblical character and mature spiritual 

leadership; a commitment to embrace 

and live into the Nazareth Mission 

Statement; and a willingness to share 

unique personal gifts, competencies, 

passions, and experiences within the 

framework of a God-honoring group 

discernment process.  If you are 

interested in becoming a nominee for 

Church Council or if you would like to 

nominate someone, contact Pastor 

Brian King at 319-266-7589, ext. 130. 

Do you know someone who is struggling 

with grief?  Are you mourning the loss of a 

loved one?   Pastor Dennis Hanson and Andy 

Walser, Nazareth’s Director of Visitation, will be 

hosting a “Traveling Through Grief” class on 

Tuesday evenings, from 7:00 to 8:00 p.m., 

November 7 to December 19.  All are welcome.  

Please contact Andy Walser at 319-266-7589 

or andy.walser@naz.org with questions.  

Special Music Next Sunday 

The Proud Image Chorus will be presenting special 

music during Nazareth’s 9:00 a.m. worship service 

NEXT SUNDAY, November 12.  Based in the Cedar 

Valley, Proud Image is a barbershop choir that sings 

an eclectic variety of works, including several well-

known religious pieces.  We hope you will join us in 

welcoming them to Nazareth! 


